

---

Subject: Re: zlib

Posted by [mr\\_ped](#) on Mon, 07 Jul 2008 08:08:52 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

If \*I\* would be in charge, I would postpone this after 2008.1 unless you have some very good reasons to upgrade (did you hit some bug with current version?). But Mirek&co. often love to upgrade SW any time, so you have good chance with this request.

Still, can you see the changelog between the version used in upp and new 1.2.3 to make sure it is suitable for stable 2008.1? Try to evaluate how much they did change, and if some fixed bug is important for upp. If we need to upgrade before 2008.1 or if it can wait. Thanks.

---